
Submitter: Dana Humphrey 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3155 

On behalf of all utv owners i feel it would be great for tmeach community to have utvs 

street legal. O drive 3 4 miles to work and a utv would treat me better with fuel.  


